

Midtown Neighborhood Association <sactomna@gmail.com>

Supports for Renewal and Expansion of Midtown PBID No. 2016-02

1 message

Midtown Neighborhood Association <sactomna@gmail.com>

Mon, Mar 14, 2016 at 8:52 AM

To: mayor@cityofsacramento.org, AAshby@cityofsacramento.org, awarren@cityofsacramento.org, jsharris@cityofsacramento.org, Steve Hansen <shansen@cityofsacramento.org>, jschenirer@cityofsacramento.org, eguerra@cityofsacramento.org, rjennings@cityofsacramento.org, lcarr@cityofsacramento.org
Cc: Emily Baime <emily@mbasac.com>

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers:

The Midtown Neighborhood Association supports the Renewal and Expansion of Midtown Sacramento Property and Business Improvement District No. 2016-02. The Midtown neighborhood falls within the boundaries of J Street to R Street and 15th Street to 29th Street and is a highly mixed-use community. Among our diverse neighbors are owner-occupied homes, rental properties, businesses, entertainment venues, churches, government offices, and parks. There is an interdependency between all of these neighbors to ensure that our unique neighborhood remains vibrant, safe and clean. The key to this is strong community partnerships, and the Midtown Business Association has been an outstanding community partner to the newly reactivated Midtown Neighborhood Association.

As the Central City experiences its Renaissance, the Midtown Neighborhood Association is excited to have the PBID renewed for another 10 years and expanded to include more Midtown businesses within our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Angela Tillotson, Interim Chair

--

Midtown Neighborhood Association

Creating a strong community and a clean, safe and thriving neighborhood through partnerships

P.O. Box 162555 Sacramento, CA 95816-2555 Phone: 916-704-4063

Email: sactomna@gmail.com

Visit us on the Web at www.midtownsac.org and like us on Facebook.